



24 May 2024

Dear Families,

Year 6 Buckden House Residential Trip

With just 2 weeks until the Buckden House Residential trip, we would like to inform parents of all the relevant information and requirements for the trip. The children will undertake a range of exciting activities that they may not have experienced before, such as gill scrambling, caving, low ropes, tree climbing, nightline and singing around a campfire so appropriate clothing will be required for the activities.

The details of the visit are as follows:

Venue	Buckden House Outdoor Education Centre, Skipton
Dates	05/06/24 – 07/06/24
Clothing Requirements	5 comfortable outfits suitable for caving, hiking, and scrambling
Essentials	Toiletries Medication Water bottle Sunscreen Insect repellent
Spending	£5 maximum spending money in £1 coins

All medication and spending money will need to be handed to the teacher on the day of the trip. Medication will need to be clearly labelled with the child's full name and dosage required. Please send spending money in a labelled envelope or a purse.

Thank you for your co-operation and if you have any questions, please contact the class teacher or school office.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs R Greenwood Principal

areenwood.